
FAMILY SUPPORT HUB 
WHATS ON APRIL TO JUNE 2024 

This year has been very busy already.  We have had a lot of courses for parents including ESOL and HENRY and a 
number of coffee mornings and workshops. We have enjoyed seeing lots of you at our coffee mornings which have 
covered topics such as employment, local children’s centres, women’s emotional wellbeing and parenting support. 
Please continue to check emails and texts as we always communicate events. We will also be sending out a termly 
newsletter. If you have any support needs you would like to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Khattun 
or Mrs Benatmane. See overleaf for useful info and contacts. 

Greenmount Primary 

  

22nd April 

Every Monday 12.30pm to 
3pm 


